Patrick G. Farragher
2372 Freedom Blvd #C3
Florence, SC 29505

24 Sep 2013

To Whom It May Concern:

I am happy to recommend Michael Cupp for employment at your company.

I worked with Michael at the Air Force Research Laboratory in Dayton, Ohio on an content
management project called the Enterprise Business System (EBS). As the manager of the
project’s Operation Center, he coordinated and implemented multiple technical solutions to
maximize system performance and availability. In this role, he provided vital statistics and
monitoring capability to allow senior leadership to manage project tasks on time and to budget.
His efforts directly contributed to the successful project implementation to support 3,000
scientist and engineering personnel at over 10 different locations worldwide.

He was a well-organized and efficient team member, willing to do whatever was needed to get a
particular task finished. I would highly recommend Michael for a technical management or
leadership role.

Sincerely,

Patrick G. Farragher
Integrated Planning Manager — Angus-Palm Industries
Florence, SC



